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May 18, 2011 

 

 

 

Dear Lawrence City Commission, 

 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church is seeking approval for signs of community interest as described 

below. 

  

All signs purchased by St. John are one-sided vinyl banners with the intention of communicating 

information to the general public. Specifically, St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church would like to 

inform the community of Lawrence and welcome all to the following: 

 

 

To be displayed in driveway of school entrance on fence line at 1208 Kentucky 

No Football Parking during home KU football games sign not to exceed 14 sq ft 

Oktoberfest  from Sept 1-Oct 30, 2011 sign not to exceed 14 sq ft  

St. John Mexican Fiesta from June 17-June 27, 2011 sign not to exceed 14 sq ft 

 

To be displayed on 15 ft poles in school parking lot above fence line at 1208 Kentucky 

St. John Mexican Fiesta from May 27-June 30, 2011 sign not to exceed 60 sq ft 

   mounted on 15 ft poles 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any comments, questions, or concerns.  

 

I thank you in advance for this consideration, 

 
Jane Ellen Liebert, Director of Development 


